
 

 

HJ International Graduate School for Peace and Public Leadership Open House – 
Aug. 14 at 7 pm ET 
 
Thomas G. Walsh 
August 12, 2025 
 

  

  

  

 

We are pleased to invite you to the HJI Virtual Open House on Thursday, 

August 14 at 7pm ET.  

 

Dr. Thomas Walsh, HJI President, will host the event. Mr. Steven Boyd, HJI Dean of 



 

 

 

Enrollment Management and Student Life, will give a brief overview of the HJI’s 

programs of study, the value of an HJI degree, and how to apply. Mr. Resfred 

Arthur, current HJI student in the MA in Peace Studies program, will share his 

experiences thus far at HJI. 

 

If you are interested in apply to HJI for the Fall semester, don’t miss this special 

opportunity to learn more about our institution! Classes begin August 25. Scholarship 

opportunities are available. 

 

Feel free to share this invitation with family and friends interested in learning more 

about HJI’s programs of study.  

 

We look forward to your participation! 

 

Warm regards, 

Steven D. Boyd 

Dean of Enrollment Management & Student Life 

s.boyd@ hji,edu 

  

Register Here  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    

   

  

 


